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Applicants Sought For Nemaha County NE Vets Service Officer
(KLZA)-- The Nemaha County, Nebraska Commissioners have authorized
advertising and posting to hire a new Veterans Service officer.

During the November 1 board meeting, Veterans Service Officer Bill Hessler and
Veterans Service Board members Bob Sherman and Rick Moore met with
Commissioners to discuss the appointment of a new Veterans Service Officer.
Hessler told the Board he plans to retire at the end of the year, but would be
willing to work with the new officer.

The Johnson County Commissioners have been contacted about the possibility of
entering into an interlocal agreement with Nemaha County and sharing a
Veterans Service Officer. An agreement has not been reached at this point.

Commissioners also met with Mark DeBuhr. DeBuhr said the approach on 636
Avenue onto Highway 136 is dangerous, due to stopping and trying to turn onto
the highway with a loaded truck or trailer. DeBuhr suggested the County rebuild
the intersection at the same time the Nebraska Department of Transportation is
resurfacing Highway 136.
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